
  
 

 
            

       
            

  

 
        

       
        

 
    

 
 

   
   
 

       
           

       
       

 
     

 
   

         
       
       
 

          
    

 
            

            
     

 
      

        
   

 
   

 

Special Board Meeting 
October 6, 2020 

A special meeting of the Maquoketa Valley Board of Education was called to order by President Donna 
Kunde at 7:30 a.m. in the High School Library in Delhi, Iowa. All motions carried unanimously unless 
otherwise noted. Five board members were present. There were two staff present. The agenda and 
consent items were approved. 

The Board held the hearing for a revised 2020-2021 school calendar. Following discussion, 
motion was made by Dabroski, seconded by Feldmann to approve the 1:05 p.m. student early 
release on each Wednesday for the remainder of the school year. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:42 a.m. 

Regular Board Meeting 
October 21, 2020 

The regular meeting of the Maquoketa Valley Board of Education was called to order by 
President Donna Kunde at 7:15 a.m. in the High School Library in Delhi, Iowa. All motions 
carried unanimously unless otherwise noted. Five board members were present.  There were 
two staff members present.  The agenda and consent items were approved. 

Three open enrollment requests in were approved. 

The following personnel recommendations were approved: 
Sara Dever – resignation as Assistant High School Boys Track Coach 
Sara Dever – employed as Middle School Track Coach 
Grace Huber – employed as High School Vocal Teacher pending licensure 

Post prom will be doing an Aunt Emmy’s fundraiser this year. This was not listed on the initial 
fundraising activities list that was approved prior. 

Enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year was certified on October 15th. It appears the district 
will see a decrease in enrollment of roughly six students. However, open enrolled students in 
increased. This is a positive factor in overall enrollment. 

The Board and Supt. Hoeger discussed possible Superintendent goals for the 2020-2021 school 
year as well as areas of focus that are important for the Superintendent. Further discussion will 
take place in November. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 a.m. 


